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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY
Anyone wishing to volunteer for Meals on Wheels 

can call Lise Gates at 933-2030 or 
Lynda Cluba at 326-4384. 

Meals are delivered between 
10:30 AM and 12:30 PM weekdays, depending 

on number of deliveries. 
Meals are picked up  at the Dairy Center. 

MONTGOMERY CENTER FOR THE ARTS: CALL TO ARTISTS!
In anticipation of an active 2018 art season, the MCA is extending a Call to Artists. Through 
fundraising, classes, and public events, our goal is to restore and revitalize the venerable 
former church at the top of Main Street. We are excited to announce an initiative to host 
monthly art exhibits and performances, and are seeking any interested creative individuals 
wishing to participate. Please email: montgomerycenterarts@gmail.com or call (802) 326-2386. 

IT’S ALL IN YOUR HANDS
Join Janet Savage, Master Hand Analyst, for a one of a 
kind workshop at the Montgomery Center for the Arts. 
1-4PM on Sunday, January 14th. 
Discussion will include 
Meaning-- Let your hands guide you to a place of 
deeper meaning
Movement--Move with the 
group using your hands to find 
deeper connection
Meditation-- Meditate to go deeper within yourself
For more ifnromation about the workshop and regis-
ter, contact Janet@HandTales.com. For more infor-
mation about Janet and Hands, visit www.HandTales.
com. The cost of the workshop is $40 and the limit is 
8 participants. 

WINTER FARMERS MARKET
The MCA will host their first Winter Farmers Market 
on Sunday, January 21st from 12-3PM. Please show 
your support by stopping in. Vendor offerings include 
locally made soaps, candles, baked goods, meat, and 
maple syrup. Hot food and coffee/tea will be available. 
   The MCA is still seeking 

interested vendors. 
Purveyors of local products, 

art, and supplies are welcome
 to participate. 

The monthly fee is $15 and 
the market will run on the 

third Sunday of the month from January-April. 
Contact Mary Tryhorne  at marytry33@gmail.com 

if you or someone you know is interested. 

From the Editor: My apologies this month for the belated issue of the Newsletter. The Holidays and personal matters delayed my ability 
to attend to the distribution of this material. While these early months of the year are often cold and quiet, I do hope readers will be 
responsive to the below listed events and community requests. Everyone’s participation and support of local endeavors is critical to the 
success of our community, school, and organizations. I hope for an enjoyable and prosperous New Year to all, and to see you in town at 
the many events, classes, and meetings that ensue in 2018. Sincerely, Suzanne Dollois  

MONTGOMERY TOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT SPECIAL MEETING
Montgomery residents are invited to  an information meeting and discussion at 6PM on January 16th at the Mont-
gomery Elementary School with the Montgomery School Board and the Montgomery Independent Citizens Com-
mittee (MICC)  to attend to the community decision regarding the Act 46/49 school merger. A section 9 proposal 
was submitted to the state to maintain our town and school as an Independent Existing District and exempt us 
from merging. The meeting will provide community members with recent developments and information. All tax-
payers, parents, and concerned citizens are strongly encouraged to attend. 

The Montgomery Recreation Center is looking for 
help with the Ice Rink. $10/hour for rink attendants:
Thursday 4-7PM, Friday 4-7PM
Saturday 12-7PM, Sunday 12-4PM 
(weather permitting)
Please contact Lily at 
lilyannepowers@gmail.com if you are interested.



Look for this montly newsletter distributed at your local stores, post-offices, and public buildings, as well as online at the official Town 
of Montgomery website: www.montgomeryvt.us 

We want this newsletter to be valuable to this community, so please be sure to offer feedback and content to the Editor, Suzanne Dollois, 
whom you can email at sdoll.vt@gmail.com.


